From: RST43@aol.com

Date: Sun, 18 Dec 2005 17:39:06 EST

Subject: (no subject)

To: paffrath@sbcglobal.net

Dear Peter,

This email is coming from Col. Thomas' son Bob, to sadly inform you that Col. T. has taken his last march. He died Saturday morning at about 4:00am in his sleep. I know that you had recently contacted him in regard to a reunion which I'm sure he would love to be a part of if not in body but in spirit. Please keep his memory alive with those you come in contact with. We are having a memorial service for Pop on Wednesday Dec. 21 at 2:00pm at St. Eugene Catholic Church 72 Culvern St., Asheville. Please pass along the news to anyone that you know that may have known Al.

Sincerely,

Bob Thomas